
 
November 20, 2023 

By E-Mail Only, BMarquardt@whitewater-wi.gov 

City of Whitewater Department of Public Works 
c/o Brad Marquardt, Director 
312 W Whitewater St, Whitewater, WI 53190 

 

Re: Whitewater Solar, LLC Request for Transmission Facilities Agreement 

Dear Mr. Marquardt: 

 
Thank you for taking the time to meet earlier this month. As discussed, my company, 
Ranger Power, is in the early stages developing the Whitewater Solar Project (“Project”) in 
Jefferson and Walworth Counties, Wisconsin. We plan to interconnect the Project into the 
existing 138 kV University Substation located on County Road U.  
 
We are seeking a 100’ wide Transmission Facilities Easement from the City of Whitewater 
to locate electrical cables near the northern boundary of parcel #: 292-0515-3313-000. 
This Easement will provide the project with connectivity necessary to reach the adjacent 
University Substation.  
 
Included in this email are: 
 

Attachment 1: Mapping, which depicts the approximate location of the proposed 
100’ wide Easement area, the Project’s proposed transmission facilities, the existing 
gas and water lines.  
 
Attachment 2: Draft Transmission Facilities Agreement 

 
We appreciate your consideration of this request and would be happy to answer any 
questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Drew Vielbig  
 
Senior Development Manager  
Ranger Power, LLC  
drew@rangerpower.com      
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